
 

 
 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
CPF AGM: Tuesday, October 4 at 6:30 pm at Meridian Heights School. Please check your child’s backpacks 

for Davidson Orchard Fundraiser order forms. 

FIMESPAF: Wednesday, October 19 at 6:00 pm          School Council: Wednesday, October 19 at 6:30 pm 

Meetings will be held in person in the library learning commons. 

 

THERE'S A CHILL IN THE AIR... 
Please remember to have your child dress for the weather.  Although it feels like July by the end of the day, 

most mornings feel more like November lately, so be sure to remind your children to dress accordingly when 

heading out the door in the morning!  

 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
We ask parents to always let us know when their child is going to be absent.  For your convenience, you can do 

this by emailing the school at broxton@psd.ca.  Alternatively, you may also call the main office. 

 

STUDENT MIDDAY PICKUPS & TELEPHONE MESSAGES 
While we understand that life is busy and plans are ever changing, we kindly ask that families do their best to 

minimize the number of phone calls and midday pickups whenever possible.  In order to support your child's 

learning and to minimize the number of classroom disruptions that occur throughout the day, confirming your 

child's transportation home for the next day is best done the night before.  However, we do understand that 

sometimes situations arise that do not allow for this. 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Please note that there is no school on Friday, October 7 and Monday, October 10 

Happy Thanksgiving to you and your family! 

 

HOT LUNCH 
Round 2 of Hot Lunch opens for ordering on October 11. To order, open or create your account, visit our website. 

October 6 – Bite to Eat October 14 – Wok Box October 21 – Dairy Queen October 28 – Boston Pizza 

Booster Juice: Wednesday Oct. 5 Tuesday, Oct. 18  

 

IMMUNIZATIONS 
AHS public health nurses will be on-site Tuesday, October 18 to administer regular childhood immunizations to 

Grade 6 students. Please note that consents remain valid until the series are finished. If you have questions or 

concerns, contact AHS at 780-968-4268. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X5R8V-daw-2G7vsZFfDkh7UQUid247q_/view?usp=sharing
mailto:broxton@psd.ca
https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/parents/lunch


PICTURE RETAKES 

Picture retake day is Monday, October 24. Tuesday/Thursday kindergarten students are invited to drop in at any 

time outside of the lunch hour. 

 

TRICK-OR-TREAT 

Please check with your teacher about classroom plans for Halloween. Students are allowed to dress up all day, 

but we ask that scary clown faces or masks not be worn and costume weapons be left at home. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 
Our bins are overfilled with many lost and found items. Parents, please come and look for any missing items. 

Any unclaimed items will be donated. 

 

SCHOOL FEES 
Please be sure to log in to your Powerschool Parent Portal regularly to check for any fees that need to be 

paid.  Some of the school fees have been loaded, and there will be more to come.  Thank you!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


